
 

 

 

 
 
13 January 2021 
 
 
Dear Students in Years 11, 12 and 13 plus Parents/Carers 
 
Cancellation of February and March 2021 BTEC Examinations 
 
Please find below a link to information regarding the cancellation of BTEC exams for February and March.  This 
means external assessments for BTEC Level 2 Tech Awards, Firsts, Technicals and Level 3 Nationals will not go ahead 
in February or March. 

 
https://www.pearson.com/uk/about-us/news-and-policy/news/2021/01/learner-update-on-vtq-assessments.html 
 
We have not yet had any updates about other vocational exams.   
 
We understand that internal assessments/practicals will continue as set out on the BTEC (Pearson) website.   
 
BTEC / Vocational exams will still be taking place at Brookvale Groby throughout January, but will now not take place 
after the end of January. 
 
If you have any specific queries about this notification please contact or exams team by email: 
Exams@brookvalegroby.com. 
 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 

 
Ms Hubbard 
Deputy Headteacher – Curriculum and Exams 
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